
 

 
 
May 20, 2021 
 
 
 
Mr. Steve Hill, Chairman  

Las Vegas Stadium Authority Board 

c/o Las Vegas Convention and Visitors Authority 

3150 Paradise Road 

Las Vegas, NV 89109 

 

SENT VIA EMAIL (shill@lvcva.com)  

 

RE: Professional Services Proposal | Las Vegas Stadium Authority Board (AMENDMENT 5)  

 

Dear Chairman Hill: 

 

As you are aware, Applied Analysis (“AA”) has been retained by the Las Vegas Stadium Authority (the “Authority”) to provide 

staffing and analytical support pursuant to our engagement letter dated November 12, 2016 (“Initial Contract”) and the 

subsequent amendments dated June 26, 2017 (“Amendment No. 1”), March 26, 2018 (“Amendment No. 2”), July 10, 2019 

(“Amendment No. 3”) and May 21, 2021 (“Amendment No. 4”) (collectively referred to as the “Agreement”). Per our discussion 

and your request, the following provides a proposed modification to the Agreement.  

 

1. Contract term shall be extended through June 30, 2022. 

 

All other provisions of the Agreement with the Las Vegas Stadium Authority will remain unchanged.  

 

I appreciate your consideration of this contract amendment request. As always, should you have any questions or should you 

require any additional information, please do not hesitate to call or write.  

 

Respectfully, 

 

 

 

Jeremy Aguero, Principal Analyst 

Applied Analysis 

 

 

AGREED TO AND ACCEPTED BY THE LAS VEGAS STADIUM AUTHORITY: 

 

 

 

By:       

 Steve Hill, Chairman 

 


